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DPIE Communications, Marketing, and Engagement members
— upcoming change

The PSA has recently been made aware of an upcoming organisational change within DPIE which will
affect staff across multiple DPIE Divisions working in Communications, Marketing, and Engagement
roles.

The proposed change will look to centralise CME teams across the broader DPIE cluster in the following
business groups:

People, Performance and Culture CME Team
Environment, Energy and Science (excluding the EPA)
Housing and Property

Planning and Assessment

Place, Design and Public Spaces

Water

Corporate Services/OSEC/Strategy and Reform
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While engagement is only just beginning, whenever there is talk of centralising functions there is likely to
be duplicated roles and functions which may be removed.

If you are a worker in any of these areas, it is vital that you contact the PSA as soon as possible with the
following information:

o Name:
o Role:
o Physical Work Location:

As the roles are across multiple Divisions, the PSA needs to hear from workers in these roles so we can
effectively represent you throughout the process.

Please contact your PSA Organiser directly with the above information.

Chris Bird PSA Organiser
chird@psa.asn.au

Not a member? There has never been a more important time to join your union. Join today at
WWW.psa.asn.au.
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